
 

Date Subject 

07.01.2019 All India Bank Employees’ Association (AIBEA) and Bank Employees 

Federation of India (BEFI) have served notices informing that their 

members propose to go on strike on 08.01.2019 and 09.01.2019 in 

support of their demands. If the strike materializes, a section of the 

Bank’s employees may take part in the proposed strike on the said 

dates, in which case, the normal functioning of the branches / offices of 

the Bank may get affected. 

 

 


